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Comments: Hello, 

I have just become aware of The Powdr Resort being considered being built at the beautiful Holland Lake Lodge

area. 

Our family has very happy memories with my now deceased Dad, family and friends at Holland Lake. 

It is a gorgeous, rustic place and we live very close to it. We just cannot imagine seeing it destroyed by a huge

monstrosity that I have seen in the plans. 

As I child, I lived in Lake Tahoe, Ca, and watched the town get ruined by big money putting up more and more

casinos and hotels. It lost the charm and beauty it once had years ago. 

Please reconsider turning beautiful Holland Lodge into another Las Vegas! 

Roberta Bemis 


